

"Whatever you did for one of the least of these brothers and sisters of Mine, you did for Me." (Matthew 25:40, NIV)

Dear Lynn,

You truly are an instrument of God's love and grace. Whether your kind generosity provided food for hungry children, helped build a sturdy home for a needy family, provided safe water for a community, or helped meet another critical need, your thoughtful sacrifice has changed lives and answered prayers. Thank you.

"We always thank God for all of you and continually mention you in our prayers."
(1 Thessalonians 1:2, NIV)

Sending your gift in the enclosed envelope helps to lift more families in need. We welcome the chance to pray with you. Please call us at 888-940-4076 or share your prayer request at **foodforthepoor.org/prayer**.

Thank you again for your kindness.

United in God's work,

Ed Raine

President/CEO

P.S. Did you know, if you are 70½ or older you can use your Individual Retirement Account to further help change lives? Well you can! Contact us at 866-501-4052 to learn more.